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       FORMING DISCIPLES; LEADING ALL TO CHRIST 

 

 

July 31, 2020 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Today is the Feast of St. Ignatius of Loyola and the day of my retirement as Coordinator of Religious 
Education for St. Patrick Parish.    I pray his prayer:  
Take, Lord, and receive all my liberty, my memory, my understanding and my entire will--all I have and 
call my own. You have given all to me. To you, Lord, I return it. Everything is yours; do with it what you 
will. Give me only your love and your grace. That is enough for me. Amen.       
        Pop-Up Catechesis: St. Ignatius of Loyola and Striving for the More 
 
But, I will remember ALL of you so very fondly and hope to see you at Mass and Church Events in the 
future. You will always be in my prayers!    

This weekend we celebrate   the  18th Sunday Ordinary Time      Catholic Kids     Matthew 14:13-21       
Reflections         My Catholic Kids   Kids Bulletin 
 Dear Jesus, help us to notice when others need our help, whether it is with their physical, 
 emotional, or spiritual needs. Amen.  
 
Thursday, August 6 is The Feast of the Transfiguration of the Lord: Watch this short video with your kids 
to explain the Transfiguration in a fun, kid-friendly way. Also:  Pop-Catechesis: The Transfiguration     
 And fun song 
 
Please keep in mind the procedures set up by the Parish and the Archdiocese. See the parish website for 
updates and for the Parish bulletin.  We are still planning for the 2020-2021 PSR Year.  The New 
Registration is on the website. Also needed is the completed form for important PSR Registration 
Packet. Past newsletters may also be found on the website. 
 
 All plans are still dependent on what happens over the next few weeks.   Plans for the School Year are 
being discussed and will be communicated to you as soon as completed. You should have received an 
email and survey from Fr. Brian to complete that will help to assist with upcoming plans.    See the 
Attached Letter for details.   
 
Rachel Henry, Pastoral Associate, will be administering the PSR Program beginning August 3, 2020. 
Please be assured that all of the children will be in very capable hands.  She will be available by email at 
Rhenry@stpatsch.org.   
 
Please remember to continue to pray together as a family and to keep the Presence of God in your 
hearts. WE are “Unconditionally Loved!”     
Peggy Webb, CRE  
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